Graduation 
Just the Facts
Tuesday, May 26, 2015
Graduation will be held in the High School Auditorium. 

PM students should arrive no earlier than 

2:00pm. Graduation will take place at 2:30 pm.
Please park in the West Parking Lot.

Please enter the building using the doors farthest to the right of the student entrance. Students will be directing you.
Students should be dropped off at 
Room #133-Mrs Walker’s Classroom

Parents will then go directly to auditorium! 
Please be reminded of the following! 

Our High School is in session

Park only in designated area

Enter and Exit Only through designated doors

Do not enter any other area of the High School

Do not make contact with High School Students
Remember bring your Camera!
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